
 

TOWN OF TUXEDO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo does hereby set a public 

hearing on the 17th of June, 2021 at 7:00 o'clock p.m. virtually via WebEx on proposed 

application for FV-2022 Orange County Community Development Block Grant Program. 

 

The Town invites public comments and suggestions regarding projects to be considered for 

funding under the Orange County Community Development Block Grant Program. Under 

this Program a variety of physical improvements as listed below are eligible for funding: 

acquisition and disposition or real property; public works, public facilities or site 

improvements; code enforcement {housing and health codes); clearance, demolition and 

rehabilitation for public use or economic development; housing rehabilitation loan and 

grants; special projects for elderly and handicapped; provision of public services (shelter, 

clinics, senior nutrition, etc.); payment of non-federal shares of other grant programs; 

relocation payments and assistance. The Town will be considering projects to be submitted 

to the Orange County Community Development Block Grant Program. The deadline for 

submittal is June 25, 2021. 

 

The Town Board will at the above date, time and place hear all persons interested in the 

subject matter hereof. All written communications addressed to the Board must be received 

by the Board at or prior to the public hearing. 
 

 

 

Dated: June 7, 2021 
     
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE 
     TOWN OF TUXEDO 
 
       
     MARISA DOLLBAUM, TOWN CLERK 
            
 


